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Monday 6th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Re: Friendship & Kindness Week/Anti-Bullying Week 
 

The National Anti-Bullying Week 2023 is happening from Monday 13th – Friday 17th November and has the theme 
‘Make a Noise about Bullying’.  
 

                

We are holding Odd Socks Day on Monday 13th November to launch our Friendship & Kindness Week and celebrate 
what makes us all unique. There is no pressure to wear the latest fashion or buy expensive costumes. All you have to 
do to take part is wear odd socks, it could not be simpler!  
 
At Chesterfield, we are calling this week ‘Friendship & Kindness Week’. Throughout the week, we have planned 
activities around kindness and friendship for the children to complete. We will also be reinforcing the key messages 
from our anti-bullying policy and thinking about how we can be a good friend and be kind to each other at all times. 
 
We will finish the week with a non-uniform day on Friday 17th November to raise money for Children in Need. 
Please bring £1 donation. 

 

We look forward to celebrating Friendship Week with everyone. 
Kind regards 
 

Nicola Green 

Reception Teacher and PSHE Coordinator 
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